
AMTEX ENERGY, INC. 
P.O. BOX 3418 

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702 
(432)686-0847 

fax (432)686-0994 

June 18, 2004 

Mr. David K. Brooks 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 
Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Case No. 12758-A 
Order No. R-11712-C 
Dagger Lake "5" State #1 - API# 30-025-31653 
Chukar State #1 - API # 30-025-32747 

Dear Mr. Brooks: 

Enclosed please find our check for $2,000.00 in order to extend the deadline until August 18, 2004, 
for the two above captioned wells. 

Amtex Energy, Inc. ("Amtex") is hereby requesting its deadline be extended to 6 months, instead of 
90 days, until December 21, 2004. The extended time is necessary due to the tight schedule and limited 
availability of rigs equipped for full plug and abandonment services. Additionally, there are long waiting 
periods for just obtaining a well service unit to do work on active wells which may be experiencing problems 
and need repair and this is due to the high level of activity from the high oil and gas prices we are currently 
experiencing. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request and if you have any questions please call me at 
432/770-0913. 

Sincerely, 

William J. Savage 
President 

WJS/pt 


